
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chocolate Bingo Thanks 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 5.3 ~ 13th May 2022 

Dolce’s Queen’s Picnic Lunch  
Our kitchen caterer Dolce are celebrating the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee on Thursday 19 May 2022 by offering 
a Picnic Lunch.  There is also a chance for one lucky 
child to win a £5 Amazon voucher if they have their 
lunch on the tray with the Lucky Tray sticker on the 
underside of it.  Ensure you book your child’s lunch on 
Schoolgrid for them to be in with a chance of winning. 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec: Ridvik and Heidi 
Year 1: Ruby-Mai and James 
Year 2: Isabella and Evie 
Year 3: Matteau and Ryan 
Year 4: Whole Class 
Year 5: Leon and Katie 
Year 6: Whole Class 
 

Year 5 Taster Day – St Joseph’s 
Catholic School 

St Joseph’s are holding a taster day for Year 5 children 
on Wednesday 29 June 2022 from 09.00 – 3pm.  Your 
child will experience a day in the life of a St Joseph’s 
Catholic School Pupil by taking lessons, joining in 
extra-curricular clubs and challenging themselves with 
the Treasure Hunt.  For more information go to 
www.sjcs.org.uk/transition. To book a place please 
email transitions@sjcs.org.uk. 

On Friday evening we held the much anticipated return of face-to-face Chocolate Bingo!  The event was so 
well attended, I cannot remember an event where we were so busy so thank you all for coming and, 
hopefully, you all enjoyed yourselves! 
 
As a result of all the donations of chocolate at our non-uniform day 2 weeks ago, we were well stocked with 
goodies and had a huge array of tantalising prizes.  As well as this, I am so grateful to our parents for making 

such fabulous food for the event – curries, pasta, salads, casseroles – it was all so delicious 😊 our PSA have 
done such a fabulous job of putting this event together so well done all of you!  
 
I am so pleased to say that we raised something in the region of £1000 – thanks so much for your amazing 
generosity.  This will go towards the school playground markings project! 

 

Belongings 
Please ensure all of your child’s belongings including 
their water bottles, uniform and sunhats are clearly 
named.  Jumpers and cardigans, hats and water 
bottles are left in the playground after break and it is 
easier to return them if they are named.  Thank you 
for your co-operation with this. 

Safety 
Please do talk to your children about being safe in the car 
park.  We have cars and vans moving in and out all day, 
especially at the start and end of school.  
  
Please ensure they walk on the pavement and do not 
cross the car park at all; we have had some concerns 
raised by staff and parents.  Our teachers will also talk to 
the children in class time. 

Sun Cream and Water Bottles 
Please ensure that your child has a water bottle in school 
each day – there is evidence to say that being well 
hydrated can boost concentration and learning!  The 
water bottle should be named so we can identify lost 
ones!  Also, please ensure that your child has sun cream 
applied in the mornings. If they can apply it themselves, 
they can bring it in to school as well. 

http://www.sjcs.org.uk/transition


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 
 

16-20.05.22 ~ Year 6 Swimming 
17.05.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 1 ~ St Osmund’s Church 
18.05.22 ~ Simonsbath Parents Information Evening ~ Year 6 ~ 6pm  
19.05.22 ~ Dolce’s Queen’s Picnic 
24.05.22 ~ Class Mass ~ Year 1 ~ St Osmund’s Church 
27.05.22 ~ Break up end of Term 5 ~ 3:15pm 
08.06.22 ~ School re-opens for Term 6 
22.06.22 ~ Leavers Mass ~ Bristol ~ Year 6 - CANCELLED 
29.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS1 
30.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS2 
01.07.22 ~ International Day ~ Whole School Community Event 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 
 

                                                   

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Giving God, we receive so much from you, and 
therefore have much to give. Help us to share in the 

blessings of giving as well as the happiness of 
receiving, that your love may be more widely, shared 

through Jesus Christ our Lord.    
 

Amen. 

http://www.twitter.com/

